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Friday 28th May 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

As part of our Science learning this year which has included ‘animals and their habitats and how 
they change over the year’, we have arranged an extremely educational (and fun!) school trip to 
Court Farm Country Park. This will take place on Monday 12th July 2021. The trip will include:  

 

 A guided tour of the farm; 

 An opportunity to bottle feed the baby animals (goats, lambs, calves etc); 

 A chance to watch and learn how milk is produced; 

 A tractor ride around the farm; 

 A designated place for lunch; 

 A time to play on the indoor and outdoor play facilities.  
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 9am, therefore children need to make sure they arrive at 
school promptly that day! We will be returning to school in time for school pick up at 3.15pm.  
 
Your child will need: 
 

 A healthy packed lunch; 

 A water bottle and a fruit snack; 

 A lightweight waterproof coat; 

 School uniform but with trainers. 
 

For this trip, we will be asking for a voluntary contribution of £15 to cover the cost of the coach, 
farm entry and guided tour. Please pay and consent to your child participating in the trip via ParentPay. 
Please do this by Friday 25th June 2021 so that we are able to confirm that the trip can go ahead. 

 
We require a small number of parent helpers to accompany us, so if you are able to help with the 
children on the day, then please let your child’s teacher know. After such a strange couple of years 
in school, we think a school trip towards the end of the year will be a lovely thing to look forward to 
and learn from! 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
The KS1 Team 
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